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	Know Before You Go – Productive Ageing Through Community Education ‘Train‑the‑Trainer’
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Nominations Called for Chief Minister’s Canberra Gold Awards

closes 31 January
Volunteers required for the 2014 National Multicultural Festival!
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new Canberra Citizen of the Year Awards

closes 31 January
Survey - Ageing and Issues Facing Older LGBTIQ People in the ACT
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Lantern-making Workshop

8 February
Lotus Wonderland – Acrobatic show for closing of the National Multicultural Festival

9 February
	new No Sweat Fashions - free sewing classes

12 February
Lantern Festival

15 February

FREE TRAINING COURSE:  ENGAGING PEOPLE TO TALK ABOUT PROBLEM GAMBLING ISSUES

19 February
Language Walk

21 February
new Gift of Life’s DonateLife Walk 2014

26 February

Craft ACT: Craft and Design Centre – calling for expressions of interest – Multicultural Exhibition 2015

closes 14 March
Notices (…
new ACT public schools – information for asylum seekers

Project on Transport Information and Training for Older Canberrans

Heart Foundation resources available in 10 languages 

Distribution of free packs to help older persons be more prepared for emergencies




Know Before You Go – Productive Ageing Through Community Education ‘Train‑the‑Trainer’

Nican will be running a 6 week course free of charge starting Wednesday 5 February and finishing Wednesday 12 March 2014.  Know Before You Go ‘Train-the-Trainer’ aims to provide community workers, stakeholders and champions with the skills to develop and facilitate learning circles to build confidence and empower seniors facing isolation and disadvantage towards greater social and economic participation.  The course has an emphasis on practical techniques with small groups using the learning circle format.

NUMBERS ARE LIMITED, so please register by providing the following details to Jim McGrath (projects@nican.com.au or 6241 1220) by Friday 24 January:

1. NAME: 

2. ORGANISATION: 

3. CONTACT EMAIL: 

4. CONTACT PHONE NUMBER: 

5. Do you have participation needs (diet, access, alternative formats, etc): 

6. Please give an outline of your regular work, volunteering or community development activities which might include disadvantaged communities:

We will confirm your spot on the course by Monday 27 January.
If you have any questions, please call Jim McGrath on 6241 1220.
Republic Day of India / Australia Day celebration

Your own India Australia Association of Canberra (IAAC) is going to celebrate Australia Day and the Republic Day of India in a big way on 26 January 2014.
There will be a full costume parade at 4:00pm in Canberra City.  Participants are asked to assemble at 3.45pm for the parade.  This parade will be followed by cultural items and dances from various parts of India and these will take place in the Function Room of the Theo Notaras Multicultural Centre.
Let us celebrate Australia Day and the Republic Day of India together !
If you would like to contribute to the success of this program, please email us on info@iaac.org.au
When: Sunday, 26 January 2014, 4pm (sharp)
Where:  Garema Place (Bunda Street end, Canberra City)
Followed by:  cultural items/dances and refreshments at the Function Room, Theo Notaras Multicultural Centre, Level 2, 180 London Circuit, Canberra City

For further information, visit our website www.iaac.org.au
Australia Day at BAC

This is a free gig not to miss! Celebrate Australia Day at the Belconnen Arts Centre (BAC) and participate in free, fun activities for all ages and abilities. Choose to sing, dance, take a gallery tour of the exhibition or try your hand at some arts and crafts – there is something for everyone.

Activities abound during Australia Day at Belconnen Arts Centre. Adults can make brooches with local artist Ann McMahon and sing along to Aussie favourites with musician Lindsay Nesci. The galleries will be open for the last day of College Express, featuring work by Year 11 and 12 students from the North Canberra region.

Kids will love the free creative workshops, including taster classes of Big Art Adventures (for 8-12 year olds) and Small Art Adventures (for 5-7 year olds). Kids can also make Awesome Aussie Day artworks or create Cool Kite Constructions throughout the day.

Dance companies will be offering free ‘taster’ classes to get you swinging and shaking! These include Introduction to Tap Dancing, Introduction to Room to Move, Flamenco classes, Bootcamp Dance and Hilal Dance. 

Throughout the day there will be a sausage sizzle and and ice cream provided by Gelatissimo Belconnen, plus  live music from local musicians AS FAMOUS AS THE MOON. 

All events, workshops and classes are FREE. An event timetable is available on the BAC website. Bookings are essential for timed classes and workshops as places 
are limited.

When: Sunday, 26 January 2014, 10.30am to 4pm

Where: Belconnen Arts Centre, 118 Emu Bank, Belconnen
See more information here
Nominations Called for Chief Minister’s Canberra Gold Awards

Recognising 50 years of contribution to Canberra
The Chief Minister’s Canberra Gold Awards acknowledge individuals or groups who have helped to shape our city for 50 years or more.

You are encouraged to nominate a group, business, friend, family member or colleague to receive a Chief Minister's Canberra Gold Award.
The Canberra Gold Awards are in their tenth year, with recipients receiving their award as part of Canberra’s birthday celebrations in early March.
Individuals and groups reaching their 50th year of residency in Canberra at 12 March 2014 will be eligible for nomination.  Nominations must be received by 31 January 2014.
Nomination forms are available from Canberra Connect Shopfronts, your local library, by phoning Canberra Connect on 13 22 81 or at www.cmd.act.gov.au/communication/gold
Volunteers required for the 2014 National Multicultural Festival!

Volunteers are the heart and soul of our award-winning festival
The 2014 National Multicultural Festival will be held from 7‑9 February 2014.
If you like food, fun, fashion, culture, people and teamwork – we’d love to hear from you.  In the lead up to the 2014 National Multicultural Festival, there will be plenty of volunteering opportunities to get hands‑on involved in next year’s extravaganza.

Volunteers are the lifeblood of our annual festival and have a direct role in its staging by taking on event day positions such as stage managers, stage managers’ assistants, announcers, event set-up, information officers, runners, survey collectors and administration staff.
Contact Details: Phone the National Multicultural Festival Office on 02 6207 0555
More information and to submit an online expression of interest, please go to this website:  http://multiculturalfestival.com.au/join-us/become-a-volunteer/
Expressions of interest by 31 January 2014 please.

Canberra Citizen of the Year Awards
The ‘Canberra Citizen of the Year Awards’ recognises Citizens who have made a major contribution to the community.  The award is significant – it recognises the efforts of individuals in the community and also helps to promote a sense of civic pride.

The award was first introduced in 1989, continuing a tradition started be The Canberra Times some years prior to self government.

Both individuals and groups may be nominated for the award.  A person may be recognised in an field, including the arts, education, community work , and business.

Nomination forms can be downloaded or submitted online at:

http://cmd.act.gov.au/communication/canbcitizen
Nominations close on 31 January 2014.  For further information please phone Ms Mary Krix in the Communications, Engagement and Protocol Branch, CMTD on 6205 3031.

The 2014 Canberra Citizen of the Year will be announced on Canberra Day Wednesday 12 March 2014. 

Survey - Ageing and Issues Facing Older LGBTIQ People in the ACT

The ACT Lesbian Gay Transgender Intersex Queer ( LGBTIQ) Ministerial Advisory Council, in collaboration with the AIDS Action Council, A Gender Agenda and Northside Community Services are interested in determining what aging and aged care issues are important for LGBTIQ and/or HIV positive community members and their families.  In December 2013, the ( then) Federal Department of Health and Aging launched a ‘National LGBTI Aging and Aged Care Strategy’ which provides the first ever national framework to recognise and address the unique challenges faced by older LGBTI or HIV Positive Australians.

The results of this survey will assist these organisations to progress issues of LGBTIQ and HIV positive inclusiveness in practice, policy and program development in their respective roles. 

A link to the survey can be found here: https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/LGBTIQ_ageing
The survey is brief and will only take 5 minutes to complete. Your support to distribute this survey would be greatly appreciated.

Please complete by 1 February 2014.

Lantern-making Workshop

Learn how to make a Chinese lantern in preparation for the Lantern Festival.  Adults and children welcome.

When: Saturday 8 February 2014,  1.30pm – 3.30pm

Where: Cook Community Hub, 41 Templeton St, Cook

Entry: Gold coin donation for Project Hope

Bookings essential to acfsevent@gmail.com   or ph  Jean 62547732

Lotus Wonderland – Acrobatic show for closing of the National Multicultural Festival

Blending acrobatics, magic, martial arts, music and dance, the renowned Hunan Acrobatic Art Theatre premiers ‘Lotus Wonderland’ – a spectacular acrobatic performance for the closing of the National Multicultural Festival.

Founded in 1959, Hunan Acrobatic Art Theatre has performed in more than 40 countries and regions, taking Hunan’s traditional folk art and distinctive culture to the world.  The company has also won more than 30 awards in national and international acrobatic competitions.  Don’t miss this one‑night‑only event!

When:   Sunday 9 February, 7.30pm
Where: Canberra Theatre Centre

Bookings: Canberra Theatre Centre.com.au or call (02) 6275 2700

For further information:  (02) 9186 1588 or 0403 651 139
No Sweat Fashions - free sewing classes

No Sweat Fashions is starting its popular free sewing classes for migrants and refugees again starting in February for both new and continuing students.  Anyone with basic sewing skills who are interested in improving those skills or using our well-equipped studio in Kaleen to work on their own projects are most welcome.  Paid work opportunities (casual $23-$27 per hour) are available for those with a suitable level of sewing skill.

Visit our Open Days to learn more about No Sweat Fashions training and paid work opportunities.  

The next Open Days are:

Wednesday and Thursday, Feb 12, 13, 10am-1pm

Our Studio is Located at:

Kaleen High School

104 Baldwin Drive

Kaleen, ACT

No appointment necessary--just drop in during one (or both!) days. 

Terms 1 will officially  start Wed/Thur Feb 19, 20, 10am-1pm.  Term 1 will finish on Thursday April 11.

For more information, contact our Training Manager, Bev Roberts on bev.roberts@nosweatfashions.com, 0467 586 917 or leave a message on our answering service 6103 0968.  If you provide services to migrants and refugees and would like copies of our flyer, please also contact Bev.

Visit our website at:  www.nosweatfashions.com
Lantern Festival

The Lantern Festival is the final event of Chinese New Year.  The site is decorated with Chinese Lanterns and lights and there are performances of Chinese traditional music, children’s dances, martial arts, lion dance, a hand-made lantern competition and a lantern parade.

When:  Saturday 15 February 2014, 6pm – 9 pm

Where:  Commonwealth Park near Gallipoli Reach (west of the Rond Terraces, below ANZAC Parade)

Entry:  Free
Bring your own lanterns or buy one there. Prizes for best hand-made lanterns.

For further information email acfsevent@gmail.com or ph 62478231

FREE TRAINING COURSE:  ENGAGING PEOPLE TO TALK ABOUT PROBLEM GAMBLING ISSUES
Many people with gambling problems seek help for other problems such as financial difficulties, relationship, housing, mental health or drug and alcohol problems before seeking help for their gambling problems.  It is likely that community sector workers in these non gambling specific areas will encounter people with gambling problems.  This training will increase awareness and skills for these workers equipping them to help their clients begin the process of change.

The workshop will cover the following topics:

• Recognising problem gambling
• Raising the issue of gambling
• Assessment of gambling and related concerns
• Measuring readiness for change in relation to gambling
• Working with reluctance and resistance to changing gambling
• Overview of best practice in the gambling context
• Gambling specific referral options

The next free one day course run by the Centre for Continuing Welfare Training will be held at Woden CIT, Ainsworth Street Phillip ACT, on Wednesday 19 February 2014 from 9:00am to 4:30pm.  Tea/Coffee, morning tea and lunch are provided.
For more information or to book a place at the course please contact Alex Ingham at the ACT Gambling and Racing Commission on 6207 0305 or alexander.ingham@act.gov.au
Language Walk

The International Mother Language Movement invites you to its Language Walk.  Join organisers at Reconciliation Place at 5.30pm to walk 1.5km along Lake Burley Griffin to celebrate International Mother Language Day.

When:   21 February 2014, from 5.30pm 

Where: Reconciliation Place (behind Questacon), Lake Burley Griffin
Gift of Life’s DonateLife Walk 2014

Show your support for organ and tissue donation and encourage others to discuss their donation wishes at Gift of Life’s DonateLife Walk – Canberra’s largest community event during national DonateLife Week.

Organised by Gift of Life and sponsored by the Organ and Tissue Authority, the walk will start at Regatta Point.  You can choose one of two routes to walk:  a circuit around Lake Burley Griffin via the Kings Avenue and Commonwealth Avenue bridges, or a shorter route through Commonwealth park.  Both kick off from the same starting point.

You can walk or job at your own pace, and pets, children and friends are very welcome.  There’s even a free barbecue breakfast on the grass of Regatta Point afterwards!

So please join thousands of Canberrans and help spread the word about becoming an organ and tissue donor by taking part in Gift of Life’s DonateLife Walk 2014.

Register your participation now at www.giftoflife.asn.au – its free!

When:   Wednesday 26 February 2014, 6.45am for a 7am sharp start 

Where: Regatta Point
Craft ACT: Craft and Design Centre – calling for expressions of interest – Multicultural Exhibition 2015

Craft ACT: Craft and Design Centre is calling for proposals to exhibit in the 2015 program. Proposals are invited for a selected group exhibition to be held in conjunction with the National Multicultural Festival, held in Canberra during February 2015. The exhibition is designed to provide a platform for the celebration of cultural diversity, showcasing cultural traditions and heritage through craft and design. Proposals are invited from individual members and local and national craft and design practitioners whose practice reflects multicultural heritage and traditions. Applications close Friday 14 March 2014. For more information please contact Anne Radimin, Curator and Exhibition Manager on 02 62629333 or by email to anne.radimin@craftact.org.au.
ACT public schools – information for asylum seekers
Policy: The ACT Government, through the ACT Education and Training Directorate, provides high quality education services which are available for all children in Canberra, including asylum seekers.
Service description: Where eligible, asylum seekers may apply for a fee waiver to cover the costs associated with their children’s enrolment in local public schools. Asylum seekers who wish to enrol their children at an ACT public school should first contact the ACT Centre for Teaching and Learning.
Phone: 6205 6998 – ask for manager Nicole King
Website: 
Education Directorate International_Students 


If you wish to enrol your children at an ACT Public School, phone Ms Nicole King, Manager, Centre for Teaching and Learning, on 02 6205 6998.

Further information can be found at the following website:
http://www.det.act.gov.au/school_education/international_students/temporary_residents_and_dependents
Project on Transport Information and Training for Older Canberrans

Council on the Ageing (COTA) ACT has received a grant from the ACT Government to develop transport information for older Canberrans.  The information will be mainly targeted to people who don’t drive, are about to stop driving, and/or are socially isolated.
The grant also funds COTA to offer individualised or group transport training to older people wanting to optimise the way they use non-car transport in the ACT. This might include older people with disabilities, mobility constraints or health conditions, and people who just aren’t familiar or comfortable with getting around in Canberra without a car.

The project runs from November 2013 to November 2014.

WANT TO CONTRIBUTE?
If you’re a transport USER and would like to help COTA by giving advice and feedback as the project rolls out, you can join a Transport User Advisory Group that COTA ACT has set up.  The group is very informal– members can drop in and drop out as they wish and provide as much or as little feedback as they want to. The group may also advise COTA ACT on more general transport issues.

If you’re a transport PROVIDER and/or have an interest in community services or transport policy you can join a Steering Group to contribute to the development, implementation and/or promotion of the project.  The project may also offer opportunities to promote your services and perhaps increase your volunteer base.

If you think you might be interested in VOLUNTEERING to help people use the transport system in the second half of 2014, please let COTA know.

If you think you or someone you know might NEED individualised help to use the transport system in the second half of 2014, please feel free to get in touch with COTA.

WANT TO FIND OUT MORE ABOUT IT?
A project outline is available here, while the original research on which the project is based (completed by COTA in 2013) can be found here.

To find out more, please contact Jane at COTA ACT on 6282 3777 or email policy@cotaact.org.au.

- See more at: http://www.cotaact.org.au/policy/project-on-transport-information-and-training-for-older-canberrans/#sthash.anhKLNPl.dpuf
Heart Foundation resources available in 10 languages 

The Heart Foundation has a number of resources to address delay in responding to the warning signs of heart attack among people from non-English speaking backgrounds. 

Available in 10 languages, the new resources have been developed to raise awareness of heart health and overcome some of the barriers people from non-English speaking backgrounds face during a medical emergency such as a heart attack. 

These resources include: 

· Heart attack action plan fridge magnet – on how to respond to warning signs of heart attack 

· Heart attack fact sheets 

· Risk factors for heart disease information sheet 

· Healthy heart tips 

· Warning signs DVD with subtitles and voice over 

These resources are available in Arabic, Cantonese, Croatian, Greek, Italian, Macedonian, Mandarin, Spanish, Turkish and Vietnamese. 

The Heart Foundation is also now linked in with the Translating and Interpreting Service (TIS - National). Community members who have limited English and would like information on heart health, can access an interpreter through the Heart Foundation Health information service on 131 450. 

For more information see: http://www.heartfoundation.org.au/SiteCollectionDocuments/Heart-Foundation-Translating-and-Interpreting-Service.pdf 

Distribution of free packs to help older persons be more prepared for emergencies

Southside Community Services is distributing FREE Emergency Resource Packs to older people living in the inner South area.

The aim of the Emergency Resource Pack is to ensure that older persons living in the community have essential items and information ready to 'grab' in the event of an emergency situation such as a fire, flood, or severe storm.

The Emergency Resource Pack contains:

· a checklist of items provided by SCS as well as suggested items to include in the pack,

· a Personal Information Card that can be completed so it contains essential information about the client's health, emergency contacts and service providers, and

· basic essential items including: bottled water, torch, face mask, gloves, lip balm, hand sanitizer gel, and a small pack of lollies.

Southside will distribute the Emergency Resource Packs to eligible older persons living in the following suburbs:

Barton
Deakin

Forrest
Griffith

Kingston
Manuka

Narrabundah
Oaks Estate

Red Hill
Symonston

Yarralumla

The eligibility criteria are:

· People over the age of 65 and living alone.

· People identifying themselves as Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander who are over the age of 55 and living alone.

· Couples who are both over the age of 65 and who are socially isolated*.

· A single person over the age of 55 with a physical impairment or disability and living alone.

· A couple who are both over the age of 55 and one or both have a physical impairment or disability.

*Socially isolated refers to people who have limited or no family or social connections and/or do not drive.

Southside Community Services would appreciate assistance in identifying eligible persons and/or distributing the Emergency Resource Packs to your clients.

Please contact Adele Perry for more information- Ph: 6126 4700 or email: projects1@sscs.org.au<mailto:projects1@sscs.org.au>
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